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August 5, 2011
Via Electronic Mail and First Class Mail

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 11-168; Low-Income Electric Assistance Program
Amended 2011-2012 Program Year Budget and Sales Forecast

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Granite State Electric Company d/b/a National Grid, I enclose for filing an
amended Low-Income Electric Assistance Program (EAP) Budget and Sales Forecast for the
October 1, 2011 - September 30, 2012 program year.

On July 28, 2011, the Company filed its 2011-2012 program year EAP budget. The
Company recently discovered that this budget does not include a line item for the Company’s IT
Related Costs in the amount of $850 on Page 3, although this information was provided on Page
1 of the budget. The Company hereby submits an amended budget that includes the IT Related
Costs line item on Page 3, which is the only change made from the original budget.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have
any questions.
Sincerely,

O b

Jinjue Pak
Enclosure
ce: Celia O’Brien, Esq.
Meredith Hatfield, Esq.
Service List (via electronic mail)



